

WOOTTON BASSETT INFANTS' SCHOOL PTA NEWSLETTER

If you would like to contribute to future editions, or have any queries, please email us at wbis.pta@gmail.com or find us on facebook - search 'Friends of Wootton Bassett Infants' School

FAB-BRICKS LEGO KEYRINGS

Thanks to all of your orders we have raised £107 for the PTA through the sale of the personalised lego brick keyrings!



PRE-LOVED UNIFORM

We will once again be collecting your preloved uniform! This will go into our uniform sale in the summer which helps parents buy brilliant condition uniform at amazingly low prices. It also stops a lot of uniform from going into landfill so helps the planet too!

The container for preloved uniform will be outside the office gate from after half term.

DOUGHNUT FUNDRAISER

We will soon be taking preorders for our first ever Krispy Kreme fundraiser!

We will be selling the Krispy Kreme original glazed doughnuts and these will be available to collect at 3pm on Friday 18th June - just in time for a Fathers Day treat!



WAYS THAT YOU CAN SUPPORT US ...





5% OFF MYNAMET



easyfundraising feel good shopping

